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I support this measure because in rural Crook County we would love to use our 

UTV's for work with Farming & Ranching. At this point we can only use them on 1 

property and then have to load them on a trailer to take to the next property. With the 

winter weather we get here it would also be helpful to be able to run to grocery store 

or pharmacy with my UTV rather than hopping in my truck that is not 4X4. It would be 

very helpful to just be able to use them on the roads with the proper lights and horn 

installed. Please consider my testimony on this matter.  


